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Hancock Place Elementary will be doing a fundraiser called “Pennies For Patients.” The students will be collecting coins to help people with leukemia.  The fundraiser will start on February 6 and end on February 24.  Each student will have their own individual box to collect coins in. This is a great way for our students to help the community and show that they care!


Contact Info: http://missbourisaw.weebly.com/


Email – hbourisaw@hancock.k12.mo.us


Phone – (314) 544-1300 ext. 142


                      


                  

















Congratulations to our Terrific Tiger Tigers for Second Quarter!


Cordelia Ford, Marquis Gill, Stacian Livingston, J.P. Rodebaugh, Jordan Stokes, and 


Sophia Ebenrick-Medina
































   Pennies For Patients!























February Birthdays


Happy Birthday to….


Cordelia- Feb. 6


Marquis- Feb. 16


Rodney- Feb. 18


Toni-Feb 20
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Valentine’s Day Party!



























































February At-Home Reading Comprehension Activity


Please see the attached sheet for the At-Home Reading Comprehension Sheet  














February 14: Valentine’s Day Party


February 20: No School


February 21- 24: Dental Week


February 23: Student of the Month


February 24: Bookmobile











 























































































































































































































































































































 Student of the Month











Good Websites:


www.multiplication.com


www.spellingcity.com


www.gamequarium.com




















Our student of the month for the month of February is Marquis Gill.  Marquis is a sweet young man who loves to read.  Marquis is a great role model for the rest of the students in the class.  Marquis is a big Star Wars fan, and he is expert on it!  Congratulations Marquis!
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This is just a reminder that our Valentine’s Day party will be on February 14.  A note went home last week with the students’ names in our class.  If your child would like to give out valentines, please make sure that they make one out for everyone in the classroom.  Thank you in advance for sending in supplies to help make our party a success.  There are 23 students in our class.

















        Reminders/Notes:





Folders should be signed every night. Monday folders need to be signed and returned to school on Wednesdays.


Reading log needs to be filled out every night.  It is graded and is worth 2 points per night. 


Please make sure your child is doing their homework every night!  They will have homework every night except for Friday.


Please make sure that your child is at school everyday as long as they are feeling well.  The students should be in the classroom by 8:05 when instruction begins.    


If you need to change your child’s dismissal, please write a note and send it to school 


Breakfast is FREE for everyone, every day! Remind your child please!


If your child has a birthday, please feel free to send treats for the class.  We currently have 23 students enrolled.  




































































